

Thank you So Much!



January 15, 2021

Dear Governor Baker and Esteemed Members of the House of Representatives and Senate:

On behalf of the families throughout the Commonwealth suffering with PANS/PANDAS we sincerely thank you for passing S.2984: PANS/PANDAS Insurance Coverage & Advisory Council. We are filled with gratitude that you heard the many voices of children and families impacted by PANS/PANDAS and took action on their behalf. We look forward to continued collaboration for children with PANS/PANDAS through the

With appreciation,
Massachusetts Coalition for
PANS/PANDAS Legislation &
New England PANS/PANDAS Association

establishment of the DPH Advisory Council.